
Starlight Ranch Mobile Homeowners’ Association
Monthly Board of Directors Meeting
October 6, 2021

Call to Order
Starlight Ranch HOA Board of Directors monthly meeting was held on Wednesday, October 6, 2021 at the front clubhouse.  Phil Palumbo opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m.   All present recited the Pledge of Allegiance.   Roll call was taken, and the board members present were Denise Koplar-Vice President, Phil Palumbo-Director, Estelle Deneumoustier-Director, Jerry Scott-Director and Georgia Moffat-Treasurer was also present.  James Irving-President had an excused absent.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Approval of September 8, 2021 Board Minutes 
Phil read the minutes for the board meeting held on September 8, 2021.  A motion was made by Denise to accept the minutes as read, with second for approval by Estelle.  All in favor, motion carried.

Approval of September 25, 2021 Town Hall Minutes 
Phil read the minutes for the Town Hall meeting held on September 25, 2021.  A motion was made by Estelle to accept the minutes as read, with second for approval by Denise.  All in favor, motion carried.

Treasurer Report
Georgia read the Treasurer Report for September 2021.  All account balances were read.  The total was 13,934.35.  A motion was made by Estelle to accept the Treasurer Report as read, with second for approval by Jerry.  All in favor, motion carried.  

Activity Report
Georgia read the Activity minutes from the October meeting.  A motion was made by Estelle to accept the Activity Report, with second for approval by Jerry.  All in favor, motion carried.  

Agenda
Nominations for the ballot for 2022 are: Jeffrey Barbeau, Estelle Denemoustier, Albert Erdmann and Mary Rivera.

A motion was made by Estelle to approve $125.00 for election supplies with second for approval by Jerry.  All in favor, motion carried.

A motion was made by Estelle to approve $20.00 for website domain name and $250.20 for website hosting with second for approval by Jerry.  All in favor, motion carried.

A motion was made by Estelle to approve $5,500.00 for the 2022 Annual Budget with second for approval by Jerry.  All in favor, motion carried.

Board members holding office for another year are James Irving and Denise Koplar.

Carmen Lopez resigned.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.
